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Island Beneath the Sea
Beneath the Earth
In this riveting sequel to the national
bestseller The Queen of the Tearling, the
evil kingdom of Mortmesne invades the
Tearling, with dire consequences for Kelsea
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and her realm. With each passing day, Kelsea
Glynn is growing into her new
responsibilities as Queen of the Tearling. By
stopping the shipments of slaves to the
neighboring kingdom of Mortmesne, she crossed
the Red Queen, a brutal ruler whose power
derives from dark magic, who is sending her
fearsome army into the Tearling to take what
is hers. And nothing can stop the invasion.
But as the Mort army draws ever closer,
Kelsea develops a mysterious connection to a
time before the Crossing, and she finds
herself relying on a strange and possibly
dangerous ally: a woman named Lily, fighting
for her life in a world where being female
can feel like a crime. The fate of the
Tearling —and that of Kelsea’s own soul—may
rest with Lily and her story, but Kelsea may
not have enough time to find out. In this
dazzling sequel, Erika Johansen brings back
favorite characters, including the Mace and
the Red Queen, and introduces unforgettable
new players, adding exciting layers to her
multidimensional tale of magic, mystery, and
a fierce young heroine.

Beneath
A story of love and terrorism. Beneath the
Same Heaven is a love story of an American
woman and a Pakistani-born Muslim man, who
seem to have bridged the divide between
Western and Islamic world views. But when the
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husband¿s father is killed by a US drone
attack near the Afghan border, their crosscultural family descends into conflicting
ideas of loyalty, justice, identity, revenge,
and terrorism. With candor, beauty, and
unusual insight, their story reveals both how
decent people can justify horrific acts, and
the emotional power required to heal.

Beneath a Meth Moon
From Kristi DeMeester comes debut novel
Beneath, a tale of long-buried memories,
forgotten horrors, and pure terror.

Beneath the Skin
***Winner of International Thriller Writers's
Best Ebook Original Novel award!*** Under New
York is a vast, dark world: a hundred miles
of living, breathing, tunnels. This
subterranean labyrinth inhales three million
bustling commuters every day. And every day,
it breathes them all out again except for
one. Software multi-millionaire Joe Tesla is
trapped in those tunnels by his agoraphobia.
One by one, he is uncovering their secrets.
First, he discovers a bricked-up presidential
train car and its deadly cargo--a contagious
madness he must contain before it escapes
toThe World Beneath. Reviews:"Cantrell's THE
WORLD BENEATH simply blew me away: exciting,
visceral, inventive, illuminatingshines a
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light on the beauty and horror hidden just
out of sight beneath the world's greatest
cityget ready an adventure like no other." James Rollins, New York Times bestselling
author of The Bone Labyrinth "Cantrell's
unique mystery is set in Manhattan's subway
system, and Jeffrey Kafer's spirited
narration delivers the story to
perfectionListeners are in for chills as Joe
and Edison, his psychiatric service dog,
close in on the criminals." -- Audiofile
Magazine "The World Beneath is a unique, nonstop action thrillerThe author grabs you on
the first page and drags you into the dark
depths for a wild subway ride that races to a
fatal finish and leaves you breathless and
begging for more." - Kieran Crowley, New York
Times bestselling author of HACK "THE WORLD
BENEATH by Rebecca Cantrell is a heartpounding thriller with an infective puzzle!
Rebecca Cantrell brings to life the amazing
world beneath the sidewalks of New Yorka
virtual page-turner!" -- Publisher's
Marketplace

Beneath These Shadows
Are you ready to head to New Orleans? Fall in
love with the sexy series readers call
"deliciously addictive" and "binge-worthy"
from New York Times, Wall Street Journal, and
USA Today bestselling author Meghan March.
Beneath These Shadows is a STANDALONE romance
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set in the world of the Beneath series. You
DO NOT have to read any other books in the
series to enjoy it. The only permanent thing
in my life is the ink I put on my clients. I
drift from city to city, in and out of beds,
from one tattoo shop to the next. Every time
I start to put down roots, I rip them up.
Until New Orleans. Until her. She’s
everything I’m not. Full of fire and life. An
innocent where I’m a sinner. I want to
consume her. Protect her. Keep her. But
first, I have to escape from beneath these
shadows. The entire Beneath series is
complete and each book in the Beneath series
can be read as a standalone. Beneath This
Mask, Beneath #1 Beneath This Ink, Beneath #2
Beneath These Chains, Beneath #3 Beneath
These Scars, Beneath #4 Beneath These Lies,
Beneath #5 Beneath These Shadows, Beneath #6
Beneath The Truth, Beneath #7 What reviewers
are saying: "This book was sooo much more
than a love story, it's a bad a * * action
story as well!!!I just love reading Meghan's
books, they are sooo good!!" ~iScream Books
"Meghan March stays true to her word when she
states that she writes unapologetically sexy
romance because Beneath These Shadows was
that and so much more." ~Michelle, Four
Chicks Flipping Pages "This story held me
captive from the first page to last, it had
tender moments, funny ones, and all came to a
climax that was worthy of the five stars
bestowed upon it. This series is one of my
favs and Bishop was an amazing addition!"
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~Dawn, Two Unruly Girls Topics:New Orleans,
New Orleans romance, romance set in New
Orleans, French Quarter, Mardi Gras, Bourbon
Street, tattoos, tattooed bad boy, tattooed
bad boy hero, tattoo shop, kidnapping,
contemporary romance, alpha hero, alpha bad
boy hero, protective bad boy hero, hidden
identity, mob, suspense, romantic suspense,
mystery, organized crime, innocent heroine,
strong female.

Beneath the Attic
"A psychological thriller following two teen
girls, one from a Texas border town hoping to
outrun her past and another from Washington
state who fears for her future in a public
housing complex; when their worlds collide,
only one girl will make it out alive"--

Beneath the Keep
A woman gives birth in a dingy upstairs room.
Her baby is bought illegally by a wealthy
couple. Thirty-five years later, Dominic
Walker, a teacher, is arrested for murder –
but his story is too fantastic for the police
to believe Dominic and Laura are rebuilding
their marriage after a crisis. Dominic has
problems, but his marriage is everything. One
day, when Laura disappears unexpectedly,
Dominic is left to try and work it all out.
Months later she returns home out of the
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blue, bringing paradise back to Dominic’s
life. But something’s not right. Laura has
changed. As events become ever more peculiar
and Laura’s behaviour more unsettling, the
tension grows. Dominic begins to wonder just
who his wife actually is. And all the while,
danger is lurking. Death is coming. The
question is, for whom? And how are the events
of thirty-five years ago entwined with the
present?

The Mountain
Before the tragic event that made him seek
refuge in a remote corner of Michigan's Upper
Peninsula, Alex McKnight was a Detroit police
officer. It's a warm summer night, and Alex
is out riding the night shift with his
partner Franklin. There's no shortage of
trouble to be found on the dark streets of
Motown. But on this particular night,
Franklin has his own agenda. From Edgar AwardWinning Author Steve Hamilton, Beneath the
Book Tower is the first ever short story
featuring Alex McKnight, showing a different
side of the man readers have come to love.

Beneath the Dark Ice
The New York Times bestselling author of The
House of the Spirits and A Long Petal of the
Sea tells the story of one unforgettable
woman—a slave and concubine determined to
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take control of her own destiny—in this
sweeping historical novel that moves from the
sugar plantations of Saint-Domingue to the
lavish parlors of New Orleans at the turn of
the 19th century “Allende is a master
storyteller at the peak of her powers.”—Los
Angeles Times The daughter of an African
mother she never knew and a white sailor,
Zarité—known as Tété—was born a slave on the
island of Saint-Domingue. Growing up amid
brutality and fear, Tété found solace in the
traditional rhythms of African drums and the
mysteries of voodoo. Her life changes when
twenty-year-old Toulouse Valmorain arrives on
the island in 1770 to run his father’s
plantation, Saint Lazare. Overwhelmed by the
challenges of his responsibilities and
trapped in a painful marriage, Valmorain
turns to his teenaged slave Tété, who becomes
his most important confidant. The indelible
bond they share will connect them across four
tumultuous decades and ultimately define
their lives.

Beneath the Wheel
Hans Giebernath lives among the dull and
respectable townsfolk of a sleepy Black
Forest village. When he is discovered to be
an exceptionally gifted student, the entire
community presses him onto a path of serious
scholarship. Hans dutifully follows the
regimen of study and endless examinations,
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his success rewarded only with more crushing
assignments. When Hans befriends a rebellious
young poet, he begins to imagine other
possibilities outside the narrowly
circumscribed world of the academy. Finally
sent home after a nervous breakdown, Hans is
revived by nature and romance, and vows never
to return to the gray conformity of the
academic system.

The Fate of the Tearling
A #1 Indie Next Pick and LibraryReads
Selection Magic, adventure, mystery, and
romance combine in this epic debut in which a
young princess must reclaim her dead mother’s
throne, learn to be a ruler—and defeat the
Red Queen, a powerful and malevolent
sorceress determined to destroy her. On her
nineteenth birthday, Princess Kelsea Raleigh
Glynn, raised in exile, sets out on a
perilous journey back to the castle of her
birth to ascend her rightful throne. Plain
and serious, a girl who loves books and
learning, Kelsea bears little resemblance to
her mother, the vain and frivolous Queen
Elyssa. But though she may be inexperienced
and sheltered, Kelsea is not defenseless:
Around her neck hangs the Tearling sapphire,
a jewel of immense magical power; and
accompanying her is the Queen’s Guard, a
cadre of brave knights led by the enigmatic
and dedicated Lazarus. Kelsea will need them
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all to survive a cabal of enemies who will
use every weapon—from crimson-caped assassins
to the darkest blood magic—to prevent her
from wearing the crown. Despite her royal
blood, Kelsea feels like nothing so much as
an insecure girl, a child called upon to lead
a people and a kingdom about which she knows
almost nothing. But what she discovers in the
capital will change everything, confronting
her with horrors she never imagined. An act
of singular daring will throw Kelsea’s
kingdom into tumult, unleashing the vengeance
of the tyrannical ruler of neighboring
Mortmesne: the Red Queen, a sorceress
possessed of the darkest magic. Now Kelsea
will begin to discover whom among the
servants, aristocracy, and her own guard she
can trust. But the quest to save her kingdom
and meet her destiny has only just begun—a
wondrous journey of self-discovery and a
trial by fire that will make her a legend . .
. if she can survive. This book will be a
beautifully designed package with illustrated
endpapers, a map of the Tearling, and a
ribbon marker.

Beneath the Water
Forbidden passions have shaped and haunted
the Dollanganger family since their first
novel—Flowers in the Attic—debuted forty
years ago. Now discover how twisted the
family roots truly are, and witness the
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clan’s origins as a result of one wild and
complicated relationship. In this evocative
and thrilling tale from New York Times
bestselling author V.C. Andrews, see Corrine
Dixon as a young girl and discover the
fascinating family history of the
Dollanganger clan. Two generations before
Corinne Foxworth locked her children in an
attic, her grandmother, a gorgeous young girl
named Corrine Dixon, is swept away by the
charms of rich, sophisticated, and handsome
Garland Foxworth. After discovering that
she’s pregnant, Garland does what appears to
be the honorable thing and marries her in a
huge ceremony on the luxurious Foxworth Hall
grounds. Both families fervently overlook the
pregnancy, happy for a suitable resolution.
Now the mistress of a labyrinthine estate,
Corrine discovers that nothing is what is
seems. Garland is not the man once captivated
by her charms, and she’s increasingly
troubled by his infatuation with memories of
his departed mother. Can Corrine survive this
strange new life? Or is her fate already
sealed? Explore the origins of the legendary
Dollanganger family in this page-turning,
gripping gothic thriller.

Beneath The Skin
In this collection of twelve dark, unerring
and surprising short stories, John Boyne
explores the extremities of the human
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condition in all its brilliance and
brutality. The secrets we keep and the ways
in which they shape us, the impossibility of
shared loss, the lengths we will go to in
order to protect our families and the
distance we will run to protect ourselves.
Drawing on a host of enthralling characters
âe" a farmer, a cuckold and a teenager
exploring his sexuality; good parents, bad
parents, writers and soldiers; a student, a
rent boy and a hitman âe" Boyne examines the
hopeful and the damaged without prejudice or
judgement. This, his first collection of
short stories, is some of John Boyneâe(tm)s
finest writing to date. It includes âe~Rest
Dayâe(tm) which won the 2015 Writing.ie Short
Story of the Year award in Ireland.

The Queen of the Tearling
"Katniss Everdeen, you have
competition."—Entertainment Weekly The
thrilling conclusion to the New York Times
bestselling Tearling trilogy. In less than a
year, Kelsea Glynn has transformed from a
gawky teenager into a powerful monarch. As
she has come into her own as the Queen of the
Tearling, the headstrong, visionary leader
has also transformed her realm. In her quest
to end corruption and restore justice, she
has made many enemies—including the evil Red
Queen, her fiercest rival, who has set her
armies against the Tear. To protect her
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people from a devastating invasion, Kelsea
did the unthinkable—she gave herself and her
magical sapphires to her enemy—and named the
Mace, the trusted head of her personal
guards, regent in her place. But the Mace
will not rest until he and his men rescue
their sovereign, imprisoned in Mortmesne.
Now, as the suspenseful endgame begins, the
fate of Queen Kelsea—and the Tearling
itself—will finally be revealed.

The Prophecy of the Tearling
An Amazon Charts bestseller. For a Florida
police diver, danger rises to the surface in
an adventurous thriller by the Wall Street
Journal bestselling author of The Naturalist.
Coming from scandalous Florida treasure
hunters and drug smugglers, Sloan McPherson
is forging her own path, for herself and for
her daughter, out from under her family's
shadow. An auxiliary officer for Lauderdale
Shores PD, she's the go-to diver for evidence
recovery. Then Sloan finds a fresh kill
floating in a canal--a woman whose murky
history collides with Sloan's. Their
troubling ties are making Sloan less a
potential witness than a suspect. And her
colleagues aren't the only ones following
every move she makes. So is the killer.
Stalked by an assassin, pitted against a
ruthless cartel searching for a lost fortune,
and under watch within her ranks, Sloan has
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only one ally: the legendary DEA agent who
put Sloan's uncle behind bars. He knows just
how deep corruption runs--and the kind of
danger Sloan is in. To stay alive, Sloan must
stay one step ahead of her enemies--both
known and unknown--and a growing conspiracy
designed to pull her under.

The World Beneath
"A suspenseful, multi-layered tale of how the
sparks of revolution are kindled, and of
those who strive to ignite them." —Cassandra
Clare, #1 New York Times bestselling author
As a kingdom descends into darkness and new
alliances are forged under fire, a battle
begins over a prophecy that will change the
course of history in this much-anticipated
stand-alone prequel to the bestselling Queen
of the Tearling trilogy. The Tearling,
founded as a utopia, has collapsed and
reverted to feudalism. As the gap between
rich and poor widens and famine threatens the
land, rumors of a prophecy begin to spread: a
great hope, a True Queen who will ascend and
save the kingdom. But rumors will not help
Lazarus, a boy on the verge of manhood,
trapped in the clandestine underworld known
as the Creche. Enlisted from his earliest
days to kill without mercy, he has never seen
sun or sky, not until a quest for vengeance
propels him aboveground. There he finds a
calling amid a royal court rife with intrigue
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and danger, where he meets Niya, Princess
Elyssa’s handmaid, who is not what she
appears to be and whose true identity will
spell death if revealed. With a righteous
rebellion gathering inside her kingdom,
Princess Elyssa finds herself torn between
duty to the throne and her growing loyalty to
the Blue Horizon, a group of fierce idealists
who promise radical change. Elyssa must
choose quickly, for threats beset her on all
sides, and the powers wielded by an uncanny
seer and her shadowy master are preparing to
decide the Princess’s fate for her. It is
only a matter of time before Lazarus, Niya,
and Elyssa will be called into the service of
something greater than they have ever
imagined: the fight for a better world.

Beneath the Book Tower
In this young adult adventure with a splash
of romance, Stella's overnight fishing trip
sends her plunging into a raging ocean. It
was Stella Gullaksen's final break before
starting her freshman year at college.
Joining her best friend, Jill, and Jill's
family aboard the STARKISSED, Stella wakes to
a violent storm that capsizes the boat over a
hundred miles off the New Jersey shore. As
the waves haul her under Stella knows that
she is going to die. Instead, an unusual
current drags her deep into the underwater
canyons of the Atlantic Ocean. Powerless
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against the raging waters, she is suddenly
sucked into a ventilated cave. One by one,
Jill and her family also emerge in the sunken
cavern.With only a faulty diving flashlight
to keep oblivion at bay Stella and her best
friend's brother, Colin, search the cave in
hope of finding a way back to the surface.
What they discover, however, is that they are
not alone. There are other survivors in this
subterranean grotto-survivors spanning
decades of maritime disasters. Will this
discovery prove salvation, or have they all
been condemned to the same fate? A grim
finale at the bottom of the sea?On an
alliance forged by friendship and attraction,
Stella and Colin battle to escape the danger
that lies beneath.

Beneath
In the city of Eldra, people are ruled by
ancient prophecies. For centuries, the high
council has stayed in power by virtue of the
prophecies of the elder seers. After the last
infallible prophecy came to pass, growing
unrest led to murders and an eventual
rebellion that raged for more than a decade.
In the present day, Cassa, the orphaned
daughter of rebels, is determined to fight
back against the high council, which governs
Eldra from behind the walls of the citadel.
Her only allies are no-nonsense Alys,
easygoing Evander, and perpetually
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underestimated Newt. Cassa struggles to come
to terms with the legacy of rebellion her
dead parents have left her, and the fear that
she may be inadequate to shoulder the burden.
But by the time Cassa and her friends uncover
the mystery of the final infallible prophecy,
it may be too late to save the city—or
themselves.

The Dark Beneath the Ice
The #1 New York Times bestselling author of
Collateral “is at her best in this
outstanding novel written in gorgeous prose…a
sex-filled masterpiece of mystery and
romance” (Library Journal) about a woman
caught in a love affair that could be her
salvation—or her undoing. Once a widow, twice
divorced, Tara is a woman with a past she
prefers to keep hidden. She’s gorgeous,
affluent, and content living alone in her
flawless San Francisco mansion. That is,
until she meets Cavin Lattimore—the charming
surgeon who sweeps her off her feet following
a ski accident in Lake Tahoe. But as her
recovery progresses and her love life
flourishes, Tara notices some suspicious
incidents—an unusual van parked outside her
home, a break-in, threatening text messages,
and distressing emails. She can’t help but
notice the cracks in Cavin’s “perfect”
persona, including the suppressed rage his
conniving teenage son elicits. Housebound and
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on crutches, Tara depends on Cavin—perhaps to
a dangerous degree—as she juggles difficult
relationships with her envious sister and
best friend, her irritable brother-in-law,
and her estranged mother. However perfect
Tara’s life may have appeared before, new
events are starting to expose what lies
beneath. Writing for the first time in prose,
Ellen Hopkins unveils a brand new form that’s
fresh, smoldering and emblematic of her
celebrated poetic voice. Injected with a
signature dose of suspense, sex, and drama,
Love Lies Beneath delivers right up to its
shocking and unexpected conclusion.

The Stars Beneath Our Feet
“It is no accident that the places in the
world where we see the most instability are
those in which the rights of women and girls
are denied. Isha Sesay’s indispensable and
gripping account of the brutal abduction of
Nigerian schoolgirls by Boko Haram terrorists
provides a stark reminder of the great
unfinished business of the 21st century:
equality for girls and women around the
world.”— Hillary Rodham Clinton The first
definitive account of the lost girls of Boko
Haram and why their story still matters—by
celebrated international journalist Isha
Sesay. In the early morning of April 14,
2014, the militant Islamic group Boko Haram
violently burst into the small town of
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Chibok, Nigeria, and abducted 276 girls from
their school dorm rooms. From poor families,
these girls were determined to make better
lives for themselves, but pursuing an
education made them targets, resulting in one
of the most high-profile abductions in modern
history. While the Chibok kidnapping made
international headlines, and prompted the
#BringBackOurGirls movement, many unanswered
questions surrounding that fateful night
remain about the girls’ experiences in
captivity, and where many of them are today.
In Beneath the Tamarind Tree, Isha Sesay
tells this story as no one else can.
Originally from Sierra Leone, Sesay led CNN’s
Africa reporting for more than a decade, and
she was on the front lines when this story
broke. With unprecedented access to a group
of girls who made it home, she follows the
journeys of Priscilla, Saa, and Dorcas in an
uplifting tale of sisterhood and survival.
Sesay delves into the Nigerian government’s
inadequate response to the kidnapping,
exposes the hierarchy of how the news gets
covered, and synthesizes crucial lessons
about global national security. She also
reminds us of the personal sacrifice required
of journalists to bring us the truth at a
time of growing mistrust of the media.
Beneath the Tamarind Tree is a gripping read
and a story of resilience with a soaring
message of hope at its core, reminding us of
the ever-present truth that progress for all
of us hinges on unleashing the potential of
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women.

The Ground Beneath Her Feet
In this remaking of the myth of Orpheus,
Rushdie tells the story of Vina Apsara, a pop
star, and Ormus Cama, an extraordinary
songwriter and musician, who captivate and
change the world through their music and
their romance. Beginning in Bombay in the
fifties, moving to London in the sixties, and
New York for the last quarter century, the
novel pulsates with a half-century of music
and celebrates the power of rock ‘n’ roll.

Beneath the Fallen City
TERROR FROM THE DEEP . . . When a plane
crashes into the Antarctic ice, exposing an
enormous cave system, a rescue and research
team is dispatched. Twenty-four hours later,
all contact is lost. Captain Alex Hunter and
his highly trained commandos, along with a
team of scientists, are fast tracked to the
hot zone to find out what went wrong.
Meanwhile, the alluring petrobiologist Aimee
Weir is sent to follow up on the detection of
a vast underground reservoir. If the
unidentified substance proves to be oil,
every country in the world will want to know
about it--even wage war over it. Or worse.
Once suspended into the caves, Alex, Aimee,
and the others can't locate a single
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survivor--or even a trace of their remains.
Nor is there a energy source, only specters
of the dead haunting the tunnels. But soon
they will discover that something very much
alive is brewing beneath the surface. It is a
force that dates back to the very dawn of
time--an ancient terror that hunts and kills
to survive

The Girl Beneath the Sea
What waits Beneath? Pat O'Toole has always
idolized his older brother, Coop. He's even
helped Coop with some of his crazier plans -such as risking his life to help his big
brother dig a tunnel underneath their
neighborhood in the suburbs of Washington,
DC. Coop is . . . different. He doesn't talk
on the phone, doesn't use email, and doesn't
have friends. He's never really cared for
anything but the thrill of being underground
and Pat. So it's no surprise to anyone -even Pat -- that after a huge fight with
their parents, Coop runs away. Exactly one
year later, Pat receives a package containing
a digital voice recorder and a cryptic
message from his brother. He follows the
clues to New York City, and soon discovers
that Coop has joined the Community, a selfsufficient society living beneath the
streets. Now it's up to Pat to find his
brother -- and bring him home. EXCERPT: From
BENEATH Exactly one year to the day after my
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brother, Coop, ditched me, I got a package in
the mail. It came to the school, not our
house. The secretary handed me the package
with a warning that I was never to use the
school as my personal address. I was going to
tell her that I hadn't when I saw my name:
Pat Meatloaf O'Toole scrawled in Coop's
familiar handwriting. Meatloaf is not my real
middle name. I told her I would never do it
again, grabbed the package, locked myself in
a restroom stall, and tore the box open.
Inside was a handheld digital voice recorder,
a supply of memory sticks, and a note written
on a greasy hamburger wrapper: "Lil Bro, Pat,
just turn the recorder to Play, and I'll
explain what you're supposed to do with this.
DO NOT share with parents. This is just
between you and me. Your big bro, Coop . . ."
I made sure the restroom was empty and
switched on the recorder. Praise for
TENTACLES: "A high-octane page-turner that
will reel readers in and keep them riveted."
--SCHOOL LIBRARY JOURNAL "Swashbuckling
adventure, narrow escapes, sea monsters: The
fascinating science of cryptids and Smith's
fast-paced story will capture the imagination
of any action-loving reader." --BOOKPAGE
Praise for the STORM RUNNERS series: "A
breakneck read, perfectly geared to the
restless and reluctant." --BULLETIN OF THE
CENTER FOR CHILDREN'S BOOKS "This slice of
natural disaster . . . offers nary a dull
moment. A high-velocity page-turner . . ."
--KIRKUS REVIEWS
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Beneath the Keep
Beneath the lies are emerald eyes. Growing up
an only child, Kate Reynolds lived a normal,
almost sheltered life. When the unthinkable
happens and Kate is left all alone in the
world, and set to inherit her parents'
fortune, she discovers the evils that truly
exist. Gavin Loman has a tumultuous past:
losing his father at a young age, a mother
with a destructive personality, and buried
secrets even he does not truly understand the
depths of. Striking out on his own, he is
finally making a name for himself . . . until
a green-eyed girl who haunts his dreams comes
crashing into his life. When hidden truths
are unveiled and pasts collide, Gavin must
protect those he loves from becoming victims
to the terrors of his childhood. However, not
everything is as it seems . . . What would
you do if everything you held dear was
threatened? When the truth you believed is
weaved with lies? Adult Contemporary Romance:
Due to language and sexual content, this book
is not intended for readers under the age of
18.

Beneath the Blood Moon
Jacqueline Woodson is the 2018-2019 National
Ambassador for Young People’s Literature
Laurel Daneau has moved on to a new life, in
a new town, but inside she's still reeling
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from the loss of her beloved mother and
grandmother after Hurricane Katrina washed
away their home. Laurel's new life is going
well, with a new best friend, a place on the
cheerleading squad and T-Boom, co-captain of
the basketball team, for a boyfriend. Yet
Laurel is haunted by voices and memories from
her past. When T-Boom introduces Laurel to
meth, she immediately falls under its spell,
loving the way it erases, even if only
briefly, her past. But as she becomes
alienated from her friends and family, she
becomes a shell of her former self, and longs
to be whole again. With help from an artist
named Moses and her friend Kaylee, she's able
to begin to rewrite her story and start to
move on from her addiction. Incorporating
Laurel's bittersweet memories of life before
and during the hurricane, this is a stunning
novel by one of our finest writers.
Jacqueline Woodson's haunting - but
ultimately hopeful - story is beautifully
told and one readers will not want to miss.

The Invasion of the Tearling
Beneath the Shadows
"Based on
to enlist
to become
left hand

a true story, Pino Lella is forced
as a German soldier and recruited
the personal driver for Hitler's
in Italy. With the opportunity to
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spy for the Allies inside the German High
Command, Pino endures the horrors of the war
and the Nazi occupation by fighting in
secret"--

Beneath the Tamarind Tree
Black Swan meets Paranormal Activity in this
compelling ghost story about a former dancer
whose grip on reality slips when she begins
to think a dark entity is stalking her.
Something is wrong with Marianne. It's not
just that her parents have finally split up.
Or that life hasn't been the same since she
quit dancing. Or even that her mother has
checked herself into the hospital. She's
losing time. Doing things she would never do.
And objects around her seem to break whenever
she comes close. Something is after her. And
the only one who seems to believe her is the
daughter of a local psychic. But their first
attempt at an exorcism calls down the full
force of the thing's rage. It demands
Marianne give back what she stole. Whatever
is haunting her, it wants everything she
has—everything it's convinced she stole.
Marianne must uncover the truth that lies
beneath it all before the nightmare can take
what it thinks it's owed, leaving Marianne
trapped in the darkness of the other side.

Beneath the Citadel
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Thirty Years Ago On a camping trip by a
remote lake, the Mercer family enjoyed the
vacation of a lifetime - until a violent
tragedy forced them to make a decision that
would haunt them for ever. This Summer When
the younger Mercers learn their father is
dying, the family reunites at the lake,
seeking a second chance to put their lives
back together. But something is waiting . . .
Four Days of Hell Also arriving at the lake
are estranged son Raymond Mercer and an
alluring stranger, Megan, both ignorant of
the family's secrets. Within hours, they are
all trapped in a relentless nightmare and
fighting for their lives. Some places are
better left. Some secrets are better
forgotten. Some people are better dead.

Beneath a Scarlet Sky
Life sucks for 18-year-old Sidney Shaw.Her
mom's a drunk. Her dad disappears for weeks
at a time. It's better when he's gone.At
school, she's betrayed and bullied by her exbest friend. To make matters worse, cutting
can't bring the relief she craves anymore.
Something's gotta give. When she punches a
kid to protect her little brother, Sidney's
forced into group counseling with perfect,
popular Arianna, who looks like the type to
grieve over a broken nail. But Arianna has
secrets of her own. She might just be an
ally, if Sidney can let her guard down.And
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then there's the new guy, Lucas, who sees
straight through Sidney's tough, snarky
façade. But Sidney's wounds go deeper than
anyone knows. As her father's abuse
escalates, her secrets threaten to unravel
her. How far is she willing to go to protect
her family? And who can she turn to when the
unthinkable happens?A gut-wrenching
exploration of trauma and resilience, the
redemptive power of friendship, and how we
piece our broken selves back together, one
shard at a time.

Love Lies Beneath
Could Macks Lake be the one town where she
can finally stop running?Gripping new
romantic suspense from internationally
bestselling Australian author Melissa James.
'I'm coming for you. This time, it's forever'
Flying Doctor Elly Lavender has spent years
on the run from a violent stalker. Her
obsessive former patient will do anything and
threaten anyone in his campaign to force her
to love him. When her most recent cover is
blown, she runs for help to the childhood
friend she could never get out of her mind –
outback cop Adam Jepson. Isolated, hurting,
all Adam wants is to forget. After the deaths
of his wife and son three years before, he's
moved to the outback with his young daughter,
Zoe, to put the past behind him for good. But
when Elly walks into his station, she reminds
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him of all the childhood joy and love he'd
forgotten. Soon, he's lost in a desire he
never knew could exist. And while his guilt
at leaving Elly behind years ago and the vow
he made to his dying wife means he can never
be the man she needs, he can't stop caring,
can't stop trying to make Elly's life right.
Though the whole town seems against them, he
can't stop wanting the forbidden. But when
anonymous harassment escalates to murder,
Elly knows her presence in Macks Lake has put
Adam and Zoe's lives at risk. Everyone's
safer if she remains alone – a fact that her
stalker is very much counting on as he gets
ever closer to his prey

Beneath the Keep
Some secrets are better left buried **Winner
of the Readers’ Favorite Award for Fantasy &
Science Fiction Romance** **Winner of the
Colorado Independent Publisher’s
Association’s EVVY Award for Science
Fiction** **Global Ebook Awards Honorable
Mention for Science Fiction** Kayla is a
scavenger, driven to search the ruins of
abandoned cities for artifacts in exchange
for critical life-saving supplies. But, the
rarest artifacts are found in the most
dangerous ruins—those under control by the
OmniLab traders. Carl is one of those
traders—and Kayla’s invaded his district.
He’s determined to stop her and the best way
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to do that is to recruit her. The only
problem? Kayla hates traders. When a powerful
man intent on revenge starts hunting her,
Kayla realizes the only way to save herself
may be to accept Carl’s offer. But that would
mean surrendering to OmniLab and giving up
everything she knows. Only everything isn’t
quite what it seems. Including OmniLab. And
Kayla’s in a lot of trouble. Beneath the
Fallen City is an exciting post-apocalyptic
fantasy series with romantic elements and
shocking twists. Join Kayla as she unearths
the secrets of the past and discovers a
hidden world no one thought was possible. The
Omni Towers reading order: Beneath the Fallen
City, #1 Shadow of the Coalition, #2 Tremors
of the Past, #3 Drop of Hope, #4 Flames of
Redemption, #5 Spirit of the Towers, #6

The Truth Beneath the Lies
No one has her life more mapped out than Kai
Merlin. She’ll succeed her mother Galen and
carry out every duty expected of her—the most
important of which is to keep hidden the
secrets her people have kept for eons. Vivien
Palmer’s life has been just as planned out by
her parents, and their dream is for her and
her brother Franklin to eventually run the
family business. But Vivien’s dreams lie in
the depths of the oceans searching for clues
to the shells she and Franklin wear around
their necks. A chance encounter as children
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forever linked Kai and Vivien for life, but
can they find a way to be together despite
what’s expected of them? The answers lie
Beneath the Waves.

Beneath the Waves
"The right story at the right time. . . .
It's not just a narrative; it's an
experience. It's the novel we've been waiting
for." --The New York Times A boy tries to
steer a safe path through the projects in
Harlem in the wake of his brother's death in
this outstanding debut novel that celebrates
community and creativity. ** WINNER OF THE
CORETTA SCOTT KING-JOHN STEPTOE AWARD FOR NEW
TALENT! ** MICHAEL B. JORDAN TO DIRECT MOVIE
ADAPTATION! SIX STARRED REVIEWS! It's
Christmas Eve in Harlem, but twelve-year-old
Lolly Rachpaul and his mom aren't
celebrating. They're still reeling from his
older brother's death in a gang-related
shooting just a few months earlier. Then
Lolly's mother's girlfriend brings him a gift
that will change everything: two enormous
bags filled with Legos. Lolly's always loved
Legos, and he prides himself on following the
kit instructions exactly. Now, faced with a
pile of building blocks and no instructions,
Lolly must find his own way forward. His path
isn't clear--and the pressure to join a
"crew," as his brother did, is always there.
When Lolly and his friend are beaten up and
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robbed, joining a crew almost seems like the
safe choice. But building a fantastical Lego
city at the community center provides Lolly
with an escape--and an unexpected bridge back
to the world. David Barclay Moore paints a
powerful portrait of a boy teetering on the
edge--of adolescence, of grief, of
violence--and shows how Lolly's inventive
spirit helps him build a life with firm
foundations and open doors. MORE PRAISE FOR
THE STARS BENEATH OUR FEET: A New York Times
Notable Book A Time Top 10 Children's Books
of the Year A Boston Globe Best Children's
Book of the Year A Publishers Weekly Best
Book of the Year A Kirkus Reviews Best
Children's Book of the Year A Shelf Awareness
Best Children's Book of the Year An ALA-YALSA
Quick Pick An ALA-ALSC Notable Children's
Book "A fast and furious read in which we
meet some amazing people, people that stay
with us. David Barclay Moore is an exciting
new voice. We definitely haven't heard the
last of his brilliance." --Jacqueline
Woodson, Newbery Honor and National Book
Award-winning of Brown Girl Dreaming "The
Stars Beneath Our Feet is about the weight of
the world on the back of a child, and the
creative tools necessary to alleviate that
pressure. I found myself rooting for Lolly,
and you will too." --Jason Reynolds, Coretta
Scott King Honor Award Winner for As Brave As
You
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Beneath
Munro House is the new start Stella needs.
But it will also draw her back to a dark past
Devastated by a broken engagement, Stella
Jackson leaves her old life behind for a new
start in rural Scotland. But when she arrives
in the remote coastal village of Arisaig,
nothing is what she expected. At the edge of
Arisaig sits Munro House; grand, imposing and
said to be cursed by a string of tragic
deaths. No less intriguing is its eccentric
and handsome young owner, Jamie Munro, who
hires Stella as his assistant while he
pursues a seemingly impossible aim. Working
through the great house's archives, Stella
soon finds herself drawn in by a cache of
increasingly erratic letters from a young
Victorian woman about her husband, Dr James
Lockhart, a man whose single-minded ambition
has strange parallels with Jamie's. Just as
Stella begins developing feelings for Jamie,
she discovers that the connection between the
Lockharts and the Munros could have sinister
repercussions for them both. She's finally
found the life she wants to live--but is it
all an illusion?

Beneath the Lake
In this thrilling gothic suspense debut by
Sara Foster in the tradition of Rosamund
Lupton and Sophie Hannah, a young mother
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searches Yorkshire's windswept moors for the
truth behind her husband's mysterious
disappearance. THE ANSWERS ARE HIDING BENEATH
THE SHADOWS When Grace's husband, Adam,
inherits an isolated North Yorkshire cottage,
they leave the bustle of London behind to try
a new life. A week later, Adam vanishes
without a trace, leaving their baby daughter,
Millie, in her stroller on the doorstep. The
following year, Grace returns to the tiny
village on the untamed heath. Everyone—the
police, her parents, even her best friend and
younger sister—is convinced that Adam left
her. But Grace, unable to let go of her
memories of their love and life together,
cannot accept this explanation. She is
desperate for answers, but the slumbering,
deeply superstitious hamlet is unwilling to
give up its secrets. As Grace hunts through
forgotten corners of the cottage searching
for clues, and digs deeper into the lives of
the locals, strange dreams begin to haunt
her. Are the villagers hiding something, or
is she becoming increasingly paranoid? Only
as snowfall threatens to cut her and Millie
off from the rest of the world does Grace
make a terrible discovery. She has been
looking in the wrong place for answers all
along, and she and her daughter will be in
terrible danger if she cannot get them away
in time. "A haunting tale of loss and one
woman's search for the truth no matter the
consequences. This vividly written novel will
leave you breathless and as chilled as the
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starkly beautiful North Yorkshire moors where
this compelling story unfolds." –Heather
Gudenkauf, New York Times bestselling author
of These Things Hidden

Beneath the Rising
The much-anticipated stand-alone prequel to
the bestselling Queen of the Tearling trilogy
tells the story of a decadent kingdom
descended into darkness, alliances forged
under fire, and a battle over a prophecy that
will change the course of history. The
Tearling has reverted to feudalism, a far cry
from the utopia it was founded to be. As the
gap between rich and poor widens and famine
threatens the land, sparking unrest, rumours
of a prophecy begin to spread: a great hope,
a True Queen who will rise up and save the
kingdom. But rumours will not help Lazarus, a
man raised to kill in the brutal clandestine
underworld of the Creche, nor Aislinn, a farm
girl who must reckon with her own role in the
growing rebellion. And in the Keep, the crown
princess, Elyssa, finds herself torn between
duty to the throne and the lure of the Blue
Horizon, a group of fierce idealists who
promise radical change . . . but Elyssa must
choose quickly, before a nefarious witch and
her shadowy master use dark magic to decide
for her. It is only a matter of time before
all three will be called into the service of
something bigger than they have ever
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imagined: a fight for a better world.

Beneath the Same Heaven
HOPE HAS A PRICE Nick Prasad has always
enjoyed a quiet life in the shadow of his
best friend, child prodigy and technological
genius Joanna ‘Johnny’ Chambers. But all that
is about to end. When Johnny invents a clean
reactor that could eliminate fossil fuels and
change the world, she awakens primal, evil
Ancient Ones set on subjugating humanity.
From the oldest library in the world to the
ruins of Nineveh, hunted at every turn, they
will need to trust each other completely to
survive… “Gasp-out-loud astonishing” Charlie
Jane Anders “A wonderful adventure” Chuck
Wendig “A galloping global adventure” Brooke
Bolander “A perfect balance of thriller,
horror and humour” Adrian Tchaikovsky

Beneath the Lies
A CURSED PLACE. A COLD CASE. A KILLER WHO
LEFT NO TRACE. The huge International
bestseller. Gripping, unputdownable and
packed with twists, The Mountain is a
thriller that you will never forget. "Can be
compared (with no fear of hyperbole) to
Stephen King and Jo Nesbø" - Massimo Vincenz,
La Repubblica. Jeremiah Salinger blames
himself. The crash was his fault. He was the
only survivor. Now the depression and the
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nightmares are closing in. Only his daughter
Clara can put a smile on his face. But when
he takes Clara to the Bletterbach - a canyon
in the Dolomites rich in fossil remains - he
overhears by chance a conversation that gives
his life renewed focus. In 1985 three
students were murdered there, their bodies
savaged, limbs severed and strewn by a killer
who was never found. Salinger, a New Yorker,
is far from home, and these Italian
mountains, where his wife was born, harbour a
close-knit, tight-lipped community whose
mistrust of outsiders can turn ugly. All the
same, solving this mystery might be the only
thing that can keep him sane. Translated from
the Italian by Howard Curtis
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